From: Nicolas Norton |

Sent: 25 October 2019 10:54
To: Planning

cel, vick [N

Subject: 2019/5131/T - Response to Application for Works to Tree covered by a TPO

Dear Sir/Madam
We are responding to your letter dated 7 October 2019.

We were quite shocked to receive it as our neighbour, the Applicant in the above Application, has
not come to discuss it with us and we own one of the trees in question.

The tree is a TPO Holm Oak (T2 in the Application).

We have nurtured and cared for this tree for 42 years. We have had it pruned sympathetically every
5-7 years, always with the permission of Camden Council. In recent years it has been pruned by
Steve Venables of Principal Trees, the last occasion being approximately two years ago.

To compromise with the Applicant we would ask Mr Venables if he would be kind enough to meet us
on site, to apply once again for the relevant permission on this Holm Oak in our garden and to
subsequently carry out the work that we have agreed to. We would of course be willing for the
Applicant to be present when Mr Venables is able to attend.

Your sincerely

Vivien and Nicolas Norton



